Your complaint to the Queensland Human Rights Commission
BNE5415593

From complaints@ghrc.qgld.gov.au <complaints@ghrc.qld.gov.au>

To Reece Ferrara<Reece.Storme@protonmail.com>

Date Monday, 9 January 2023 at 13:21

Dear Reece Storme Ferrara,

You have made a complaint to the Commission against the State of Queensland
(Queensland Police Service), Snr Constable Justin Dickinson, Snr Constable Kyle
Jordan, and Snr Constable Scott Hill. That complaint has been accepted under
section 141 of the Anti-Discrimination Act 1991 on the basis of impairment
discrimination in the area of State laws and programs.

Please note that this is the Commission’s characterisation of the complaint and that
a complaint is accepted as a whole. If the complaint is not resolved through the
conciliation process and the complaint is referred to the Tribunal (Queensland Civil
and Administrative Tribunal), then the parties and the Tribunal are not bound by the
Commission’s characterisation of the complaint.

Please see attached:

1. Notification letter;

2. Information Sheet “Making a Complaint”;

3. Information Sheet “All About Conciliation Conferences”;

4. Preparing for Conciliation Form. This is for your own use to assist in your conference
preparation, but we may discuss it with you before the conference.

| confirm that the complaint has been set for a compulsory conciliation
teleconference at 9:30 am on Tuesday 7 February 2023.



We would like to arrange a pre-conference call with you to explain more about the
process and how you can prepare for the conference. A pre-conference call has
been booked for 12:30 pm on Wednesday 5 January 2023. If you cannot be
available for this call, please contact Lucy Yan at complaints@ghrc.qgld.gov.au or by
phone on 07 3021 9118 to arrange a different time.

We have booked a phone appointment for you at Queensland Advocacy for
Inclusion at 12:00 pm (QId time) on Tuesday 24 January 2023. Please confirm by
reply to this email that you authorise the Commission to provide Queensland
Advocacy for Inclusion with a copy of your complaint documents.

We recommend you read the information that has been sent to you about the
complaint and our processes, prior to the pre-conference call.

Please feel free to contact Lucy Yan on 3021 9118 if you have any questions.

Kind Regards,

Queensland Human Rights Commission
p 1300 130 670

Level 20, 53 Albert Street Brisbane Q 4000
ghrc.qld.gov.au

Queensland

Human Rights
Commission




This e-mail (including any attachments) is intended for the named addressee only and is
confidential. In addition, it may contain copyright material of the Queensland Human Rights
Commission, or third parties. As such, the information in it and its attachments may not be used
or disclosed except for the purpose for which it has been sent. If you have received this message
in error, please contact the Queensland Human Rights Commission immediately by return email
or by telephone on 1300 130 670, and delete it from your system. You should not read, copy,
print, re-transmit, disclose, modify, store, or act in reliance on this email or any attachments. Any
confidentiality is not waived or lost because this email has been sent to you by mistake. Unless
otherwise stated, this email represents the views of the sender only and not the views or the
policy of the Queensland Human Rights Commission. There is no warranty that this email is error
or virus free.
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